
All Employees: 

  

New this year is the ability for you to receive your W-2 electronically in the Ceridian employee portal. 
This new feature allows you to access (print and save) your W-2 anywhere at your convenience. You will 
no longer need to call Payroll to get copies, as your W-2 will remain available to you! Once the W-2s are 
completed, they will be posted in Ceridian, and the electronic version will be immediately available to all 
employees to print. You can also wait and receive a paper copy once Ceridian prints and mails all W-2s 
to the Town. The paper copy could take an extra week due to mailing. The paper copies will be provided 
to Time Keepers for distribution. 

  

You can decide  not to receive a mailed copy. Everyone who has access to the electronic version is 
encouraged to opt out of the mailed copy in support of  the Town’s strategic goal to utilize technology 
and save on mailing costs. 

  

To opt out of a mailed copy follow these steps: 

1. Log into Ceridian as an Employee 
2. Go to “Profile & Settings” Menu option 
3. Go to the “Profile” Tab 
4. Go to the “Year End Form Delivery” and Click the “Edit Button”.  

 

5. The below pop-up box will appear. Check the W-2 box then approve. This will be your consent to receive 
only the electronic copy.  

  



 

  

  

W-2s are required to be delivered by January 31st. You will be notified once they are available in 
Ceridian.  

  

If you have any questions, Please call Sue Messina at X3219. 

  

  

Thank you. 

Payroll Team 

 

  

  

 


